
	
   	
   Novena notes 

Per side $20,000 
Full pew $40,000 

Advent Novena 
Our Advent Novena to prepare 
for Christmas will begin on 
Saturday, 28th October 2017. The 
Theme for this special Novena is: 
“When A Child Is Born.” All are 
welcome and bring along your 
family and friends. 

28 Oct : We are Children of God 

4 Nov : Dependence and Trust 

11 Nov : Innocence and Purity 

18 Nov : Humility and Wonder 

25 Nov : Growth and Maturity 

2 Dec : Discipline and Obedience 

9 Dec : Teaching and Learning 

16 Dec : Honour and Respect 

23 Dec : Jesus: A Child is Born 

  

Blessing of the Church 
The Blessing of our new Church 
will take place on Wednesday, 
the  25th of October, 2017 at 
6.30pm. 
Due to space constraints and a 
limited number of seats available 
in the  church and in the plaza, we 
are sorry to say that we’ll not be 
able to accommodate everyone 
for the occasion.  
However, if you want to follow 
the entire celebration you can 
watch the LIVE STREAM via 
Facebook. 
 

Please be informed that the 
Church will be closed from the 
night of Tuesday, 24th of October 
in order for preparations to be 
made.  
There will be NO Morning Mass 
and Lunch Time Mass on 
Wednesday, 25th of October. The 
carpark will also be closed.  
 
For those of you who are 
intending to come on the 25th,  
we urge and encourage you to 
use the public transport. 
 

 

 

Donations for our new pews 

The pews give us the place to 
sit in silence, pray and worship. 
Your gift would be etched on a 
plaque affixed to the side of 
the pews. 

Brochures can be obtained 
from the Reception desk. 

Carpark 
Please note that cars will have 
to double park for all Novena 
Devotions and Masses. Carpark 
Wardens will be there to assist 
you and direct you. We seek 
your co-operation with them, 
kindly remove your car 
immediately after the session. 
      
  
 
 

 

 
 

Maintenance of the  
new church   
Now that our building fund 
target has been met, all further 
donations will go towards our 
Church Maintenance Fund. 

You can donate by cheque. 
You can now also donate via 
GIRO.  

Kindly issue your cheque 
payable to:  
Redemptorist Fathers 
Maintenance Fund. 

Those who wish to donate via 
GIRO, please obtain the GIRO 
Form from the Reception desk. 

Our credit card machine can 
now accept donations to the 
Maintenance Fund via  
Pay Wave. 

Thank you very much for your  
generous support. 

 
 

 

Tagalog Mass 

Please take note in the month 
of October, there will be 
Tagalog Masses on 22nd 
October and 29th October 2017 
at 12 noon. 

 


